
Harvey Kindergarten Celebration 2025
Our school year is almost over, and we invite you to come celebrate this time with us with 
a special ceremony for our littlest sharks. Our assembly will take place on Thursday, May 15th 
and Friday, May 16th, according to our class groups listed below: 

Thursday, May 15th - Group 1
Phillips, Bernaert, Light, Pescuma, Fenton, 
Binks, Baucom
Doors open at 8:55 am
Performance begins at 9:00 am

Friday, May 16th – Group 2
Carpenter, Gleason, Naylor
Doors open at 8:55 am
Performance begins at 9:00 am

Friday, May 16th – Group 3
Dressel, Grant, Smeralda
Doors open at 9:40 am
Performance begins at 9:45 am

Important Details
Students should dress their best for the ceremony. Uniforms are not required.

Parking will be limited, and you will park in our car rider loop and the grass areas. Please 
leave the grass area in the bus loop for our guests with limited mobility. All other guests 
will follow the sidewalk next to the kindergarten playground, located towards the back 
section of our campus to enter the rear cafeteria doors.

Celebrations will begin promptly at their stated start time.

Each family will have one bench that seats approximately four adults. If your child has a 
sibling that attends Harvey, you will need to have that child arrive with you at the 
celebration. You will then sign that child in at the front office after the celebrations have 
concluded. We are not able to pull siblings from their classes.

After the ceremony, all families will exit the cafeteria to the covered outside area for 
pictures. At the conclusion of the celebration, you are welcome to sign out your child to 
celebrate the rest of the day together as a family. Please let your child’s teacher know if 
you plan to do this, and there will be clipboards with sign out sheets in the picture area for 
you to sign. If your child is staying, please pack a change of clothes. To leave campus, you 
will exit to the parking lot through the middle of the building through the shark stairwell.

We can’t wait to celebrate with you!

- Harvey Kindergarten Teachers


